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Monday, 1 November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, Next of Kin and Visitors  
 
Eunice Seddon given the all-clear  
 
I am delighted to let you know that all staff and residents at Eunice Seddon 
have returned negative COVID-19 test results. The Public Health Unit has 
agreed we can end lockdown with some precautionary restrictions in place, 
which are outlined below. 
 
This has been a magnificent effort by all our staff at Eunice Seddon and of 
course thank you to our residents, their supporters and Next of Kin who 
have been so cooperative and understanding; it was a fantastic team effort.  
 
As mentioned above, at the request of the Public Health Unit, no visitors 
will be permitted to enter the Home until after 12th November (exceptions 
will be made for end of life visits). 
 
We will continue to conduct enhanced screening and testing on residents 
and staff who are unwell. Some enhanced Personal Protective Equipment 
will be worn by all staff and surveillance testing will be conducted.  
 
I would like to think that this is the end of COVID, but of course it isn’t. We 
will continue to remain vigilant while caring for our residents, and 
supporting our staff. We’re all in this together. 
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Bryan Lipmann AM 
CEO / Founder 


